Health and Medication

Many children attending Michelle DeGaris Memorial Kindergarten require medication and/or specialised health care while at Kindergarten.

Kindy staff will advise parents / caregivers of the required Health Care forms which need to be completed. The information provided is specific to your child's medical condition.

ALL medication to be administered at Kindy needs to be -

- handed to a staff member
- in the original packaging
- in the measured dose
- authorised by signing a consent form